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1. Title I and State Compensatory Education –Currently we have 

292 students who qualified for this program. This number drives our 
funding for Title 1 and SCE. 

2. Edwards Risk Management Webinar – Mr. Thompson and I 
participated in the webinar to decide which management software is 

the best decision for Sunray ISD. We decided to continue with 

Rem4Ed. 
3. 504 Meetings – I attended three (3) §504 meetings during the 

month of November. 
4. PBMAS – Mrs. Hund and I collaborated to complete the PBMAS plan 

for Special Ed participation in STAAR Modified and increase special 
education participation with inclusion. In addition, we planned for 

improvement in ESL.  
5. Operations Report for Transportation – Chad Ely and I 

completed this report for TEA.  
6. Nutrition Report for Department of Agriculture – Mrs. Brooks 

and I completed and submitted this report to the TDA. 
7. TETN on STAAR Alternative and Accommodated – Mrs. Stringer 

and I viewed this TETN to insure that we are knowledgeable on the 
requirements for these tests.  

8. Public Information Request – We received a public information 

request concerning our e-rate and technology. I was able to collect 
and fill the request.  


